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April 24, 2017 

 

Dear Extended School Year Applicant, 

 

Second Chance would like to extend an invitation for your child to participate in the 2016-2017 Extended School 

Year Program (ESYP).  Your son/daughter will begin the program June 5, 2017 and end on June 22, 2017.  The 

operating days will be Monday through Thursday.  Complimentary breakfast will be served beginning at 8:00 a.m. 

Class will start promptly at 8:30 a.m. Students will not be accepted into class after 8:30a.m. without a note from a 

parent.  Complimentary lunch will be served at 12:00p.m. Leon County will not provide transportation. However, all 

Leon County students may ride STAR Metro for free with a student i.d.; which we can help them obtain. 
 

Students who participate in the academic program will be given an opportunity to recover academic credits, gain 

additional elective credit, prepare for the PERT, or begin preparation to study for the GED. This year’s enrichment 

program will be both educational and fun. Students will engage in off campus excursions to a variety of sites that 

will promote scientific interaction and environmental consciousness in our community. The enrichment component 

of the program will start at 12:30p.m and end at 3:00p.m.  The enrichment component is optional, but strongly 

encouraged.  Social and personal development will be addressed by promoting positive interactions among peers as 

well as enhancing social skills, learning how to build stronger relationships by improving conflict resolution 

strategies.  Students who attend both the academic and enrichment program can earn community service hours.  For 

further information about our Enrichment Program, please contact Mrs. McFarlane at (850) 488-2087 ext. 3427.  

 

All participants are expected to arrive no later than 8:30 a.m. on the first day of the program to secure your 

enrollment.  Please note that there is a waiting list for this program and failure to attend will result in dismissal from 

the program.  If you have questions or concerns regarding the program please contact either the middle school 

guidance counselor, Mrs. Amanda Camper at (850) 488-2087 ext. 2091 or high school guidance counselor, Ms. 

Felicia Trumpler at ext. 2136. 

 

This program is being offered to help any and all students recover credits they need to be promoted to the next grade 

level. If this program meets your child’s needs please contact your guidance counselor to assist you with the 

application to the Ghazvini Learning Center.   

 

Please fax (850)410-1531 or drop off applications to Ghazvini Learning Center by May 12, 2017. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Richard H. Richardson 

Principal Second Chance, LC Jail and Regional Detention Center  

 

http://www.secondchance.leon.k12.fl.us/default.aspx

